3/4/2021 PensionPractitioner.com Mail - Association to PSR: 10030003

Q' - Info support <info@registeredschemeadministrator.com>

Association to PSR: 10030003

exchange@thepensionsregulator.gov.uk 29 October 2019 at
<exchange@thepensionsregulator.gov.uk> 17:07

To: info@registeredschemeadministrator.com

Dear Sir/Madam
10030003: M M S Executive Pension Scheme

This email is to confirm that you have been associated with the above scheme on The Pensions
Regulator's Exchange website.

To access the scheme, log on to Exchange at: https://exchange.thepensionsregulator.gov.uk/
Once you have logged on you will be able to access the scheme from the 'My schemes' page.

If you believe that you are not the intended recipient of this email, please contact the trustees of
the scheme.

Yours faithfully,

The Pensions Regulator

Please note that information obtained by The Pensions Regulator (TPR) may be ‘restricted’ within
the meaning of section 82 of the Pensions Act 2004. If so, TPR, and any person who receives the
information directly or indirectly from TPR, is subject to the restrictions on its further use and
disclosure set out in that section. Your attention is drawn in particular to the provisions of section
82(1) and 82(2) of the Pensions Act 2004. Onward disclosure of restricted information other than
in accordance with the Pensions Act 2004 is a criminal offence.

TPR is a data controller for the purposes of the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and
the Data Protection Act 2018 (DPA). For information about how we process personal data, please
see our privacy notice.

This email and the information contained in it may be privileged and/or confidential. It is for the
intended addressee(s) only. If you are not an intended recipient, please notify customersupport@
thepensionsregulator.gov.uk
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